
We are so excited to send this newsletter to you from San Jose, Costa Rica 
where we are in language school.   I apologize for not sending this 
information sooner.  We departed on January 3rd and with Christmas and 
transition we were quite a bit overwhelmed!  It was up to the last minute 
before we received clearance to leave.   

We are so grateful to everyone who has played a role in 
supporting us, whether it be financially, through prayer, through giving us a place 
to stay, taking us to dinner, and so many countless other things so many have 
done to help us along.  We thank God every day for you.  You are in our thoughts 
as we go through the day. 

Our stay here in San Jose has been wonderful!  We’re learning more and more Spanish every 
day.  We spend Monday through Friday in language classes.  Alex and Maggie have adapted 
very well.  We are just so blessed to be here! 

Pictures: 

Top Right:  Out of the 

city, a rainbow over a 

coffee plantation. 

 

Top Left:  Alex and 

Maggie with bananas 

harvested from the tree 

in our back yard. 

 

Left: 

We did a children’s 

church program for the 

MKs at school during 

the English service for 

the adults. 

Please pray that we will continue to 
adapt to Costa Rica and that we will 
all quickly soak up the language.   
 

We’re praying for you!  If you have 
a specific need that you’d like us to 
be in agreement with you in prayer 
for, please call us at 770.901.9077 
or email Tona@KautzFamily.org. 

 Corey and Tona Kautz 
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February 2006 

We’ve Made It! 

If you’d like to become a monthly support partner or send a one-time gift,  
please send it to the support address below or email Corey@KautzFamily.org for more information. 

Home Address: 

5275 Fran Drive 

Grand Blanc, MI 48439  

(770) 901-9077  

Corey@kautzfamily.org 

Tona@kautzfamily.org 

Home Church: 

Calvary Assembly of God 

Pastor Dennis Lacy 

5067 Chamblee Dunwoody Road 

Atlanta, GA 30338  

(770) 393-2197 

Support Address: 

Assemblies of God World Missions 

1445 N. Boonville Ave. 

Springfield, MO 65802-1894 

Account #: 2938132 

Alex and Maggie’s MischiefAlex and Maggie’s MischiefAlex and Maggie’s MischiefAlex and Maggie’s Mischief    

Costa Rica is great!  We have a banana tree 
and a lemon tree in our back yard!  We’ve 
had a few lizards get into our house and 
we’ve had so much fun chasing them!  We 
take the bus to a lot of places.  We really like 
going to the central market downtown and to 
the feria (a farmers market).  We’d love to 
hear what you’re up to.  You can send us email  at    
Alex@KautzFamily.org or Maggie@KautzFamily.org. 

Prayer Requests  

Field Address: 

Corey Kautz—Cincel 

Apartado 614-2010 

Zapote, San Jose, Costa Rica 

Central America 

Send us your Pictures!!!  Our field address is listed below.  Please send us a picture of 
you, your family or your congregation to help add touches of home to our apartment.  
We’re creating a wall of prayer and we’d love to have you on it! 

Check us out online 

WWW.KAUTZFAMILY.ORG 
Where you can find journals of our experiences 


